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UPCOMING EVENTS

ZONE CROSS COUNTRY

Well done to all our students who competed in
the Zone Cross Country! We're proud of your

dedication, effort, and team spirit.

WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL /
CRAZY SOCK DAY

RECONCILIATION
WALKATHON/SAUSAGE

SIZZLE

28 MAY

ABORIGINAL ART WORKSHOP

KOOJAY CORROBOREE
YEARS 3 - 6

30 MAY

Walk to School Safely and Crazy Sock Day
was a big hit this year, with students,

parents, and staff all participating in the
fun and educational event. The highlight of

the day was a special visit from Mayor
Dylan Parker. We spoke about the

importance of pedestrian safety and
healthy habits.

On Thursday 22 of May students Gail and Malakai visited the
Art Gallery of NSW to attend an Aboriginal Art Program. They

met artists from the Tiwi Islands and then attended a
workshop learning how to crush and paint with ochre that

was brought from country.
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P&C UPDATE

MERIT AWARD WINNERS
WEEK 4

 

R E M I N D E R S

Please remember to label
all lunch boxes, drink

bottles, hats and clothing
items.

We have some exciting
events coming up later in

the year with a Fathers Day
event, Halloween Disco and

Christmas Raffle!
 

The P&C cannot operate
without the help of amazing
volunteers. If you would like
to join the P&C and assist

with organising and running
events throughout the year
and our uniform shop (you
can choose your level of

involvement), please scan
the QR code. For more

information on the P&C you
can also visit our website

msspandc.square.site.

RECONCILIATION WEEK
PREPARATIONS 

Our Kindergarten and Year 1 students had
such a wonderful time engaging in weaving
activities as part of our preparations for

Reconciliation Week. 

KB -          Scarlett K, Mila S, Sunny S, Jake W

1/2B -       Pearl H, Kalaeya L

1/2DF -     Corbin G, Kensley S

3/4W -      Jeremiah F, Zarlee T

3/4MC -   Wiragai H, Evie M

5/6C -      Jaxx D, Izabella C

5/6MC -    Myah K, Levi I

Congratulations to this week’s merit award
winners! 


